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The Master’s Words

Greetings from the East,

Finally summer is here! | hope everyone is enjoying the beautiful weather!

Well | want to say thank you to Bro. Wayne Budwick for all the help organizing the trip
to the Kingfish game. We had a good turnout and look forward to another game!

| had the honor and privilege of presenting my Grandfather (Gordie) his 50 year
certificate and pin. It was something that really made my year as Master special.
Thanks to Washburn Lodge for visiting and help celebrate. It really means a lot to have
so much support from our visiting Brothers!

A reminder the first meeting in August ( August 6" ) we will have a dinner before at
5:30pm so come join us. It will be nice to see some new faces around!

We enjoyed some pizza and beverages thanks to Bro. Bill Shelley for organizing a
good time with great fellowship, on short notice!! | think we should do it more often!

We are working on a date in September for our picnic. | will keep everyone posted as
we finalize the details.

See you in Lodge!

Fraternally,
Bro. Jerry Slater W.M.,

PaN

Book Restoration Company
James Twomey, MS, MPS
920 61st Street
Kenosha, WI 53143
Tel: 800.228.1943

Technical Services
Restoration of Cloth, Leather and Vellum Bindings
Restoration of Maps, Prints and Documents
Custom Gift Bindings

www.biblebinders.com

TOMMY’S

Tommy & Vicki Sbarounis
Phone: 262.654-5155

HOGOUSE

August Birthdays
08/01 Gary D. Thomas
08/05 Robert E. Walker
08/06 Richard L. Cross
08/06 Gary E. Armstrong
08/19 Fred R. Ekornaas
08/19 Gustavo E. Orozco
08/22 Terrance E. Heeter
08/23 Douglas R. Sawyer
08/24 Harold F. Michaelis
08/26 Donald J. Everett
08/28 Ernest O. Mattner
08/29 Alvin F. Pryse Jr.
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Sunrise Lodge #359

Brethren,

Our Lodge is customarily dark for July and August. We
will convene again on September 14 at 9:30 AM.

Throughout August | will be calling our membership to
communicate with the Brothers we don’t often see.

Have a wonderful summer.
In Brotherhood,
Tom Hamilton, WM

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77
Our meetings are the 2nd and 4th Saturdays - and we
would love to see you here.
Thank you - Jobie Love
Bethel 77

KENO’S COLLISIONTEK

7514 Sheridan Road < Kenosha, W1 53143
Bus: (262) 605-8921 * Fax: (262) 605-8923

KEITH R. MATUS

President

W - 262.652.1943
H - 262.694-1835

Kenosha
Funeral Services

ALLEN J. BRAUN

Funeral Director/Owner

SUSAN A, BRAUN

Owner

8226 Sheridan Road * Kenosha, Wl 53143

WADE LANDSCAPING, INC.

GRADING = SEEDING * SODDING

TOPSOIL » WHITE STONE

GRAVEL » TUB GRINDING
SNOWPLOWING & REMOVAL « EST. 1954

ARLYN R. WADE (262) 857-6724

DENNIS A. WADE 15501 93RD STREET

DONALD R. WADE KENSOHA, WI 53142
\ Larry M. Proko
Director/Owner

roKo

FUNERAL HOME

& CREMATORY 5111 - GOth Street

Kenosha, W) 53144
262-654-3533

Blood Drive

At Unity Lodge
August 22,9 AM - 1 PM
Donors Needed!

For details on donating, go to
www.bcw.edu

Wisconsin National Guard
Recruiting and Retention NCO

SSG Christopher Gordon
Recruiter/ Army Combatives
Instructor

4200 43rd ave

Kenosha, WI 53144

920 889 0141
Christopher.o.gordon1.mil@mail.mil
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The Editor/Secretary

It's high summer (I can tell from the bills for lawn mower gas
that | get from Bro. Milt and Bro. Ben...thanks for keeping our
grounds looking good!)

Thanks to Bro. Bill for putting together the impromptu pizza
party on July 16 and for all who came out to enjoy it. That's
what the Fellowship of our fraternity is supposed to be all
about!

WM Jerry is putting together a dinner before our Stated
meeting on August 6. It should be a good time. We'll have the
air conditioning on, so come to Lodge to see what Jerry cooks
up for us.

It's been 8 weeks, so another Blood Drive will be at Unity on
August 22. Come out and help save some lives with your
donation.

I'll see you in Lodge!

Fraternally,

Bob Burgermeister, HPM

Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer
sec@kenoshamasons.org
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Dates to Remember
August 2015

August 3 -- Unity Trustees 6:30 PM
August 6 — Unity Stated 7 PM

(Hungry Masons dinner @ 5:30 PM)
August 14 — Sunrise (Dark)

August 17 — Unity (Dark)

August 22 — Unity Blood Drive (9AM-1PM)
August 28 — Sunrise (Dark)

Every Wednesday — Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8
AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM.

August Masonic Anniversaries
W. William J. Shelley
Kenneth E. Hagen
Norman E. Greening
Gary E. Armstrong
Robert W. Haggarty Jr
Clarence E. Mielke
Hector J. Cedeno-Silva
Thomas W. Robbins lii
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Trestleboard Deadline is the 15™ of every month. Please submit
articles via email to: webmaster@kenoshamasons.com

The Trestleboard (Vol. 13, No. 8) is an irregular publication of Unity
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:
editor@kenoshamasons.org

SAVE A TREE

SUBSCRIBE TO

E-EDITION

click here

County oF KENOSHA

Office of the County Executive

1010 56th Street
Kenosha, WI 53140

Jim Kreuser

County Executive

(262) 653-2600

Fax: (262) 653-2817

Email: CoExec@co kenosha.wi.us

Authorized and paid for by friends of Jim Kreuser, Dan Vidas, Treas., 3505-14th Pi, Kenoshe W1 53144
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Aziz Al-Sager 4,
Funeral Director 47

GOTSD Seventh Avenue

Renosha, Wisconsin

(262) 654-2156 Fa £

www. hansen-lendmanfuneralhome.com
hansenlendman@itds.net
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% Restaurant

3619 30th Avenue
Kenosha, Wi 53144

Your Host: Peter Phone: (262)653-1811

Carey Manor Services, Inc.

Assisted Living
-Providing the services we ourselves would
expect if we were in need of them!-
Managed care for the elderly in a group home
environment

Contact Brenda Carey-Mielke for a free consultation
262-694-3572 10628 —22™ Avenue
Pleasant Prairie, W1
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